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Briary Pre-School 
‘Together we play learn and achieve’ 

 
No Smoking Policy 

 

 

The Smoke Free Premises Regulations came into force in 2007.  Anyone who breaches the 
law could face heavy penalties.   Briary Pre-School will take reasonable steps to ensure that 
staff & visitors are aware of the new law and do not smoke in buildings.  
 

 

For the safety and comfort of everyone, Briary Pre-School operates a no smoking policy on 
their premises and that of Briary Primary (including all rooms, car parks and gardens). 
 
 
Anyone wishing to smoke must do so off Briary premises. However individuals will be 
discouraged from smoking in the front of the building as this is unwelcoming to visitors and 
parents picking up their children and could cause a health and safety hazard by blocking 
entrance and exit routes.   
 
 
Anyone caught smoking on Briary premises will be subject to disciplinary action. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This policy was adopted at a committee meeting at Briary Pre-School 
 
Held on: 
 
Signed on behalf of the pre-school: 
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